
All Road Construction Updates are posted on our web site at: www.co.logan.oh.us/engineer 

Road Construction Update 
For Immediate Release: Tuesday, December 16, 2008 

PLEASE INFORM THE PUBLIC ON AT LEAST TWO OCCASIONS DUE TO 
THE LONG-TERM CLOSURE.  THANK YOU!   

Miami Township Bridge 63-1.38 to Remain Closed for Replacement Using Federal 
Aid Funding 

The Logan County Engineer’s Office announces that Miller Bros. Construction, 
Inc. will be continuing the total replacement of Bridge 63-1.38 located over CSX 
Railroad in Miami Township on County Road 63 between the Quincy 
Corporation limit and County Road 64. 
 

The closure of Bridge 63-1.38 will continue until the weather allows temperature 
sensitive items to be incorporated into the project.  Weather permitting; the 
project should be completed early in the spring of 2009.  The bridge will 
continue to remain closed until substantial completion of the construction phase 
can be achieved.   
 

The project will be paid for with 90% Federal Aid Funding and 10% Motor 
Vehicle and Gas Tax Funding. 
 

Access to the Miami Valley Campground will continue to be maintained and can 
be accessed from the East by following S.R. 508 to S.R. 235 in DeGraff, S.R. 
235 South to Quincy, New Street East in Quincy to C.R. 63 East to the 
campground. 
 

The closure and superstructure replacement of Bridge 63-2.63 over Stony 
Creek between DeGraff and County Road 64 will be delayed until the 
completion of the current CSX railroad bridge project. 
 

The posted detours are unchanged and will remain in place until further notice. 
 
The postponement in completion is due to delays by the steel mill and 
excusable weather delays. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience that may occur. 
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